
From: Barry Garfield 
 Subject: Alleged Domestic Violence Incident 2003
Date: March 25, 2019 at 9:55 AM

To: enottoli@kppcsd.org

Dear Ms. Nottoli,

I am writing this in response to the recent interest in an alleged domestic violence incident involving Rick Hull in 2003. 

I was Chief of Police/General Manager at the time of the incident. When I was advised of the incident Corporal Hull was immediately
put on administrative leave, as per department protocol, and an internal affairs investigation was initiated. 

Corporal Hull remained on leave until the completion of both our investigation and the decision by the Solano County District Attorneys
office. 

Our investigation exonerated Corporal Hull of the alleged domestic violence and the District Attorney’s Office did not file charges. 

I hope this helps to answer any questions regarding this incident. 

Sincerely,

Barry D. Garfield

Sent from my iPhone


